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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Tuvalu and thanks for the presentation of the report. 

We commend Tuvalu for improving cooperation with United Nations human rights mechanisms and fulfilling its reporting obligations with relevant treaty bodies. We regret that there are several treaties that Tuvalu is not a state party to. We encourage the Government of Tuvalu to continue to cooperate with UN system in the country and the region in order to enhance its capacities to accede to the key international human rights instruments. 

We welcome the activities of the Government in ensuring a systematic and coordinated approach to strengthen the realization of human rights on the ground, particularly through adoption of Human Rights National Action Plan for the period 2016-2020, as well as bill for establishing a national human rights institution. In addition, we take note of the constitutional review process, as the existing Constitution failed to include provisions for prohibition of discrimination on any ground. We encourage the Government to review existing legislation and policies in order to ensure its compliance with the principles of equalities and non-discrimination.

We regret that the Constitution and the Penal Code allows parents and guardians to use corporal punishment to discipline children. However, we welcome the amended Education Act to prohibit corporal punishment in schools. We call on the Government to undertake measures to ensure its efficient implementation. 
Montenegro makes following recommendations to Tuvalu:
1. To ratify International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights;

2. To ratify International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights.

Thank you!

